
   

   

 
 
 
 
Wednesday, June 19, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Whom it may Concern 
 
 
Re: Notice of Discontinuance  
 

  
 
Please be advised that effective October 15, 2018, our model 382260 has been discontinued and replaced 
with model DCP36.  Information about model DCP36 is available on our web site www.extech.com  
Alternatively, you may contact our Technical Support team by visiting https://flir.custhelp.com/ for 
comprehensive pre and post sale product support.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
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__________________________________      
  
Scott Grady 
Sales Operations Manager 
FLIR Commercial Systems Inc. 
 
 


